
Dear South Bay Families,  

Good morning!  Please see the information below and attached, and please be reminded that this 
information is also posted in the “What’s New at South Bay?” section of our website.  

Weekly Wave May 10-14:  

Mon, May 10 Happy Monday!  
 
NYS Testing Reminder:  Today is the 5th Grade Math Test  
5th Grade students should arrive to school on time ready to do their best 
work!  Try to have your child get a good night’s sleep on Sunday to be ready 
and prepared for Monday morning.   
 
PTA Scavenger Hunt – Our hunt continues…to participate send an email each 
week to SouthBayElemPTA@gmail.com  with:  

• Your child’s name, grade, and teacher  
• The answers or picture answers for the three questions  

The first 5 students to send us the correct answers for all 5 weeks will win a 
prize pack.  Every student who participates will receive a small participation 
prize!   
Week 2 Questions:   

• One side of the High School entrance is made of glass “blocks” – 
how many glass block panes are there in total?   

• How many swings are in the park next to Pape Field?  
• Name 2 one-way streets in West Babylon.   

 
REMINDER:  PTA Popcorn Fundraiser – Our popcorn fundraiser is going on as 
we speak, YUM!  You can order through the link and code below:  
 
https://fundraising.popcornopolis.com/pages/south-bay-elementary-pta 
 
Code FREESHIP 
 
This week’s Wellness Challenge is…. 
See if you can try to eat 1-2 meatless dinners this week.  
Plant-based foods have many health benefits.      

Tues, May 11 REMINDER: Student Council Animal Shelter Supplies Drive:  Our SB Student 
Council is organizing an animal shelter supplies drive.  The Student Council is 
taking donations of the following items from now through mid May:  
blankets, dog food, cat food, dog bones, beds for dogs or cats, pet toys and 
any other applicable supply.  All donations can be dropped off at 19 Kenmore 
Street in the basket on the front porch.   
 
REMINDER:  PTA Lawn Sign Sale:  See the attached flyer regarding a lawn sign 
sale going on from now through 5/21/21.     
 

mailto:SouthBayElemPTA@gmail.com
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Updated May Family Calendar:  See the attached updated May calendar.  
This calendar includes the addition of Field Day dates in May.    

Wed, May 12  Reminder:  Field Day Pre-Registration:  As a follow-up to the email sent out 
last week, please carefully review the attached field day information letter.  
All spectators (2 allowed per child) must be pre-registered to attend the 
events.  Please use the link HERE to register.   
 
WB Virtual SEPTA Meeting, 7 p.m.  

Thurs, May 13 Kindness Day & Spaghetti Food Drive:  Today is Kindness Day!  Wear purple 
to spread kindness in our school. We will also be doing a Spaghetti Drive.  
Please see the attached flyer to participate.   
 
SB Virtual Title 1 Information Meeting, 7 p.m:  We will be having an 
informational meeting regarding our Title 1 Program.  All are welcome to 
attend, via the google meet link below.   

 
SB PTA Meeting, 7:30 p.m. Please join us for our PTA meeting at the zoom 
link below.   

 
Fri, May 14  Happy Friday!  

 

Topic: South Bay PTA May Meeting 
Time: May 13, 2021 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86241386411?pwd=ZUFpNU1WTEdk
cXNNeU1KZnc1Y1Awdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 862 4138 6411 
Passcode: 247478 
One tap mobile 
+16465588656,,86241386411#,,,,*247478# US (New York) 
+13126266799,,86241386411#,,,,*247478# US (Chicago) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

Meeting ID 

meet.google.com/kev-ymrk-vib 

Phone Numbers 

(US)+1 402-824-0201 

PIN: 493 152 749# 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86241386411?pwd=ZUFpNU1WTEdkcXNNeU1KZnc1Y1Awdz09
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Have a wonderful week ahead!  

With Warmest Regards,  

Christina Cotter  

Principal  

South Bay Elementary School  

 


